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 3:34pm
To; marc.garneau@parl.gc.ca
cc; larry.bagnel@parl.gc.ca

May 3, 2016

Dear Minister Garneau; 

I hold a small hanger lease at the Whitehorse airport and have held it for many years,until it 
expired in 2014. 
The Airport Realty and Business Coordinator for the Yukon Government, Marilyn Seaman, has 
informed me that a major reason this lease cannot be renewed is because of Transport Canada's 
requirement for certain conditions in my new lease, and she warns me that "you will not like 
these new conditions", and my options are "to not lease from the Yukon Government if I don't 
like it." Imagine my frustration.  It has been 17 months since my lease expired. 

Please sir, provide me with these new lease conditions that Transport Canada requires.  At least 
then I will know what I face. 

Thankyou sincerely 

J George Balmer 
XXXXXXXXXXX
Whitehorse, Yukon 
XXXXXXXXXXX
867-334-3555

-- 
J. George Balmer 867-334-3555 www.YukonFlying.com 
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